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Colleagues, 
 

You will be aware that the Government is currently seeking to change Public 
sector pensions which include the Combined Pension Scheme of which the 
majority of Federated ranks are members. To date many proposals have been 
cascaded by the Media, Government departments and Pension administrators 
which point to an overall 3.2 percent increase in contributions, a change from 
final salary to career average scheme and possible increase in retirement 
age. The CNPF have had no formal indication from our employers the CNPA 
of if, how or when these changes might affect our members but be assured 
that specialist pension advice will be sought at the earliest opportunity 
following consultation. 

 

Members are strongly advised of the potential and inherent dangers of using 
social media sites, when making comments relating to occupational issues 
involving your working environment. Inappropriate use can possibly leave 
colleagues exposed to “Misconduct allegations”. We strongly advise all 
members to be extremely cautious on discussing any matters that could 
potentially identify what you do in your occupation when using these sites. 
Don’t put your security vetting status at risk, or potentially your career in 
jeopardy!          
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